
Aspects to consider in communicating with staff of
other companies (3/35/20)
Each company’s day-to-day work involves communicating with suppliers, distributors and customers. We
often see that company employees are not aware that the way they carry out their daily responsibilities
can be treated as part of a breach of competition law, which can result in their company facing fines and
reputation damage. Even a single email your employee sends in the course of business might contribute to
a breach of competition law and make the regulator suspicious. To avoid this, employees as well as
management should be aware of risks associated with their day-to-day work and potential breaches of
competition law.

Izlasiet visu īsziņu ne tikai virsrakstu, kļūstot par abonētāju
Kā abonētājs Jūs varat piekļut ne tikai pilnām īsziņām, bet arī uzdot jautājumus PwC ekspertiem.
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